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THE 2024 ANNUAL SHIPWRIGHTS’ LECTURES,  

TUESDAY 15 OCTOBER 2024 AT MAST STUDIOS, SOUTHAMPTON 
 
In an increasingly competitive recruitment market, we are encouraging careers advisors and 
lecturers to extend the reach of the Lectures by engaging the interest of school and college 

leavers together with their Careers Advisors to see and learn about and appreciate the 
amazing employment opportunities within the maritime sector. 

 

Returning to the Lectures stage is Louise Stafford, Jersey Ports 
Head of Maritime Operations and Deputy Harbour Master.   
 
Louise will be enlarging on the measures that are being taken to 
improve sustainability in and around the Ports of Jersey – her 
lecture is entitled, ‘Sustainably making a Difference’ 
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During the Apprentice session Shipwrights Lectures Team 
member Paul Harris, Project Manager at Maguire Boats will lead 
a discussion with current apprentices who are considering the 
options for progressing their own careers on completion of their 
Marine Apprentices training.  
 

 
 
Former Panel member Jamie Marley from Marine Electrical 
Solutions will be updating attendees on recent developments 
that are best placed to accelerate the e-mobility transition, 
adding to decarbonisation of all vessels’ propulsion.  
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Charlie Ross 

 

Pendennis Shipyards Operations Director Charlie Ross will be 
using practical examples to highlight the important boatbuilding 
mantra, ’Getting It Right First Time’. In the past this has proved to 
be a very popular session of cautionary tales of the financial 
consequences of errors which, for whatever reason, someone 
has taken the decision not to ‘flag up’ at the time. 

 


